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brought you Diary of a Wimpy Kid.
Perfect for both avid and reluctant
readers of 5+ Attack of the Bandit
Cats Geronimo and cousin Trap are on
the hunt for a legendary island when
they're kidnapped by a crew of
pirates! And not just any old pirates
but pirate cats! Can Geronimo and
Trap escape before their kidnappers
put mouse on the menu? *Over 75
million copies sold* *Also available
in audio* Geronimo Stilton is the
publisher of The Rodent's Gazette,
Mouse Island's most famouse
newspaper. In his spare time, Mr.
Stilton enjoys collecting antique
cheese rinds, playing golf, and
telling stories to his nephew
Benjamin. He lives in New Mouse City,
Mouse Island.
All Cats Are on the Autism Spectrum
Kathy Hoopmann 2020-10-21 This
updated edition of the bestselling
All Cats Have Asperger Syndrome
provides an engaging, gentle
introduction to autism. All-new cats
take a playful look at the world of
autism, and these fun feline friends
will strike a chord with all those
who are familiar with typical
autistic traits, bringing to life
common characteristics such as
sensory sensitivities, social issues
and communication difficulties.
Touching, humorous and insightful,
this book evokes all the joys and
challenges of being on the autism
spectrum, leaving the reader with a
sense of the dignity, individuality
and the potential of autistic people.
The Dinosaur Anna Milbourne
2012-04-01 Beginning with a little
boy wondering what real dinosaurs

Tales of the Macabre Edgar Allen Poe
2012-11-27 A unique luxury edition of
some of Edgar Allan Poe's famous
short stories, Tales of the Macabre
takes the reader into the heart of a
dozen stories, including The Fall of
The House of Usher, Berenice, and The
Black Cat...all beautifully
illustrated by Benjamin Lacombe.
Includes Charles Baudelaire's essay
on Poe's life and works.
I Am An Artist Marta Altés 2014-12-04
Meet the boy who can't stop creating
art! He loves colours, shapes,
textures and EVERYTHING inspires him:
his socks, the contents of the
fridge, even his cat gets a new coat
(of paint!). But there's just one
problem: his mum isn't quite so
enthusiastic. In fact, she seems a
little cross! But this boy has a plan
to make his mum smile. He's about to
create his finest piece yet and on a
very grand scale . . . Funny,
irreverent and perfect for creative
children and adults, I Am An Artist
by Marta Altés is a sharp, silly,
fabulous book which shows that art is
EVERYWHERE!
The Aviator Antoine de Saint-Exupéry
2017-04-08 The Aviator is the first
story by writer Antonie de SaintExupéry. In 1926, Antoine de SainteExupéry la publie dans la Navire
d’argent, la revue don’t Jean Prévost
est secrétaire de rédaction.
Attack of the Bandit Cats Galeone Dei
Gatti Pirati English 2013-03-01
Geronimo Stilton has taken the world
by storm! Funny and adventurous
stories with colourful, engaging text
design from the UK publishers who
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were like, the story transports
readers into the prehistoric age. The
tale follows a loveable stegosaurus,
as he hatches from his egg and grows
up, encountering a fearsome predator
and then some gentle giants of the
Jurassic.
Harry Potter Poster Coloring Book
Scholastic Inc. 2016-03-29 From the
heraldry of the four Hogwarts houses
to the extravagant wares of Weasleys’
Wizard Wheezes, the world of Harry
Potter overflows with radiant color.
Featuring artwork from the hugely
successful Harry Potter Coloring Book
and Harry Potter Creatures Coloring
Book, this special poster collection
features twenty stunning, one-sided
prints that are perfect for coloring.
From fan-favorite characters and
scenes to creatures and gorgeous
patterns inspired by the wizarding
world, each detailed illustration is
printed on high-quality card stock
and can be easily removed for
displaying. Includes two EXCLUSIVE
images that you can't find in any of
the other coloring books!
Dots Carlo Macri 2017-04 PICTURE
STORYBOOKS. A book that introduces a
big concept to little people. This
original story helps explain world
problems to children, and how we can
all work together to solve them. Ages
0+
Ask Me Bernard Waber 2015-05-12 A
father and daughter explore their
neighborhood, talking and asking
questions as they go.
Cats in Art Desmond Morris 2017 The
cat--that most graceful, stubborn,
and agile of animals--has been a
favorite subject of artists the world
over from prehistory to the modern
day. A spectacular 7,000-year-old
engraving in Libya depicts a
catfight. Figures modeled by the
Babylonians remind us of their belief
that the souls of priests were
escorted to paradise by a helpful
cat. Pablo Picasso was known to have
loved cats and famously portrayed
them as savage predators. In
Victorian times, cats were depicted
in loving family groups with mothers
caring for their playful kittens.
Today, the cat is one of the most
popular domestic pets on the planet,
and feline art is a hugely popular
i-gatti-libro-pop-up-ediz-illustrata

theme across the world. In his latest
eye-catching book, best-selling
author Desmond Morris tells the
compelling story of cats in art. He
explores feline art in its many
forms, tracing its history from
ancient rock paintings and
spectacular Egyptian art to the work
of old masters, avant-garde
representations, and the depiction of
cats in cartoons. Morris discusses
the various ways in which artists
have approached the subject
throughout history, weaving
illuminating stories with rarely seen
images. The result is a beautifully
illustrated book that will delight
anyone with a Kitty, Max, or Tigger
in their life.
Hoot Owl, Master of Disguise Sean
Taylor 2015-02-10 Watch out! Hoot Owl
is hungry in an offbeat story with
deadpan humor and bold, striking
illustrations. Features an audio
read-along! Hoot Owl is no ordinary
owl. He is a master of disguise! In
the blackness of night, he’s
preparing to swoop on his prey before
it can realize his dastardly tricks.
Look there—a tasty rabbit for him to
eat! Hoot Owl readies his costume,
disguising himself as . . . a carrot!
Then he waits. The rabbit runs off.
Never mind! Surely his next juicy
target will cower against such a
clever and dangerous creature as he!
Kids will hoot at Sean Taylor’s
deliciously tongue-in-beak narration,
belied by the brilliantly comical
illustrations of Jean Jullien.
Pusheen Poster Book Claire Belton
2020-04-07 Upgrade your office or
home with posters of the adorable,
lovable, naughty Pusheen the cat!
This deluxe book features 12 unique
8" x 10" removable poster designs
featuring multi-panel comics such as:
6 Reasons to be Thankful for Your Cat
6 Reasons You Should Consider Being a
Cat Pusheen's Guide to Being Lazy
Understanding Your Cat's Emotions
Cookies: A How To Places That Cats
Belong And more! Perfect for framing
or washi-taping to your walls, these
posters offer Pusheen fans yet
another way to display their love for
the chubby tabby cat.
The Colour Monster Goes to School
Anna Llenas 2020-10-26 Follow The
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Colour Monster on a brand new
adventure, as he navigates his way
through his first day at school! Anna
Llenas's popular Colour Monster is
back, and this time he's heading off
to school! But what exactly is
school? A spooky castle filled with
terrifying animals? A place in the
sky, amongst the rainbows and clouds?
From music lessons, to lunchtime, to
making new friends, the Colour
Monster's first day of school is
filled with exciting new adventures.
The Dog Book Lorenzo Clerici 2017
Encourages readers to interact with a
yellow dog by calling his name,
scratching his back, and telling him
to sit.
Big Cat, Little Cat Elisha Cooper
2017-03-14 A 2018 Caldecott Honor
book There was a cat who lived alone.
Until the day a new cat came . . .
And so a story of friendship begins,
following the two cats through their
days, months, and years until one
day, the older cat has to go. And he
doesn’t come back. This is a poignant
story, told in measured text and bold
black-and-white illustrations about
the act of moving on.
Little Goose's Autumn Elli Woollard
2020-09-03 Little Goose's Autumn is a
second stunning story from an
exciting picture book pairing and the
uplifting tale of a lively young
goose finding her place in the world.
As summer fades to autumn, a lively
young goose feels a change in the air
and senses she has something
important to do – but what? The
beavers are chopping wood, the
squirrels are storing nuts in the
ground and the bears are busy
building a den. The plucky little
goose tries to join in, but without
great success. She realizes her wings
weren't built for chopping wood, or
burying food, or building a den, but
they were built for something
magnificent – they were built for
flight . . . A beautiful, lyrical and
hopeful story about finding your
wings and your place in the world.
Written by star picture book author,
Elli Woollard with wonderful
illustrations by rising talent,
Briony May Smith, whose artwork
brings an autumnal landscape of
mountains and forests to life with
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truly breathtaking beauty.
How Santa Really Works Alan Snow
2007-10-02 Top-secret information
gathered at Santa's base under the
North Pole reveals the machinations
and hard work behind how Santa makes
Christmas happen. Reprint.
Olga the Cloud Nicoletta Costa 2014
Olga the cloud's wonderful day comes
to an end when, after being chased
off the moon where she was trying to
nap, she has a terrible time finding
the right place to make some rain.
How Big Is A Million? Anna Milbourne
2007 Pipkin the penguin sets out to
discover how many things are in a
million, with the help of his mother
and a playful seal cub.
Totally Connected Carla Matassi 2010
On the Night of the Shooting Star Amy
Hest 2017-09-12 Bunny and Dog live on
opposite sides of the fence. No one
says hello. Or hi. But on the night
of the shooting star, two doors open
...
Cats Galore Susan Herbert 2015-09-08
An irresistible volume featuring
illustrations of famous dramatis
personae—with a feline twist
The Puritans in America Andrew
Delbanco 2009-06-30 Exiled from
England, the Puritans settled in what
Cromwell called "a poor, cold, and
useless" place--where they created a
body of ideas and aspirations that
were essential in the shaping of
American religion, politics, and
culture. In a felicitous blend of
documents and narrative Heimert and
Delbanco recapture the sweep and
restless change of Puritan thought
from its incipient Americanism
through its dominance in New England
society to its fragmentation in the
face of dissent from within and
without.
The Cats History of Western Art Susan
Herbert 1994 Thirty-two cat
paintings--based on masterpieces by
Michelangelo, Whistler, Sargent, Van
Gogh, and many others--take a
humorous look at the history of art.
By the author of A Victorian Cat's
Journal.
Impressionist Cats Susan Herbert
2020-02-12 This irresistible volume
features illustrations of
Impressionist masterpieces--with a
feline twist.
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Encyclopedia Prehistorica Dinosaurs
Pop-Up Special Edition Matthew
Reinhart 2005-07-12 From renowned
pop-up masters Robert Sabuda and
Matthew Reinhart comes an aweinspiring tribute to the world's most
beloved extinct animals and their
180-million-year reign on our planet.
Open this book and a massive T. REX
springs out, flashing a startling
jawful of jagged teeth. Turn the next
spread and a ravishing raptor unfurls
and appears to fly off the edge of
the page. Inside the amazing
ENCYCLOPEDIA PREHISTORICA: DINOSAURS
are "shield bearers" in full-body
armor, creatures with frilly
headgear, and weighty, long-necked
giants. There are even amusing
tidbits on the history of
paleontology itself — like a pop-up
version of a Victorian New Year's
dinner in the belly of a dinosaur
model, or a pair of scientists locked
in a literal tug-of-war over bones.
Full of fascinating facts and
lighthearted good humor, this
breathtaking book includes
fascinating, up-to-the-minute
information about popular dinosaurs
as well as many lesser-known
varieties. With each of six spreads
featuring one spectacular, large popup as well as booklets of smaller
pop-ups and text, ENCYCLOPEDIA
PREHISTORICA: DINOSAURS is a
magnificent display of paper
engineering and creativity — an
astonishing book that will be read,
admired, and treasured forever.
Giornale della libreria 2005
Noisy Farm Sounds S. A. M. TAPLIN
2018-03 Press the pages of this
enchantingly illustrated book to hear
the farmyard world come to life.
Little children will love discovering
the animals and all the other things
making noises on the busy farm;
there's a noisy tractor, a crowing
cockerel, buzzing bees, a mooing cow,
cheaping chicks and more. Also
includes lots of die-cuts and peepholes alongside the sounds, creating
a multi-sensory, interactive
activity. Provides a great
introduction to farmyard animals with
plenty of items to look and spot for
eager eyes and little fingers.
500 Sushi Caroline Bennett 2013-03-01
i-gatti-libro-pop-up-ediz-illustrata

500 Sushi provides the home chef with
everything needed to make delicious,
authentic sushi at home. Making these
flavorsome bites is easy with this
exhaustive collection of recipes!
Following the expert advice from the
founder of Moshi Moshi Sushi, you
will learn how to choose fresh fish
and other ingredients and fuse them
into delicious combinations. From
toppings and fillings to seasonings
and accompaniments, this book gives
you the tips and knowledge you need
to make this popular Japanese dish.
Spot Goes to the Farm Eric Hill
2012-01-03 Down on the farm, Spot
goes in search of the new baby
piglets and finds a basketful of
kittens as well! Another fun liftthe-flap adventure with Eric Hill's
adorable Spot the dog.
La casa dei gatti. Libro pop-up
Nicoletta Costa 2011
Lewis Carroll's Alice in Wonderland
Carroll Lewis 2020-05-05 In 1862
Charles Lutwidge Dodgson, a shy
Oxford mathematician with a stammer,
created a story about a little girl
tumbling down a rabbit hole. Thus
began the immortal adventures of
Alice, perhaps the most popular
heroine in English literature. Matte
Cover 8.5x11' Can be used as a
coloring book
Olga the Cloud and the Cat Nicoletta
Costa 2018-04-01 Watch out Ugo! Olga
the Cloud watches over her friend,
Ugo the little bird. When a big cat
tries to sneak up on Ugo, Olga has to
save the day. This book is part of
the Olga the Cloud series. Each 12page story features the charming
cloud in simple situations, perfect
for teaching babies and toddlers.
Olga the Cloud stories were
originally published in Italian and
are now brought to English audiences
in ebook editions. Xist Publishing is
proud to present the Olga the Cloud
Books to a new generation of
children. By bringing beloved stories
from diverse cultures to new
audiences, Xist Publishing celebrates
childhood in all its beautiful forms.
We hope your children will enjoy
these stories and discover a lifetime
love of reading and love for all the
people and creatures of the world.
Bugs in a Blanket Beatrice Alemagna
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2009-06-13 All the bugs in the
blanket are gathering to celebrate
Little Fat Bug's birthday.
Look Inside Your Body Louie Stowell
2013-01-01 Peek under all the flaps
in these colorful and engaging books-perfect for little fingers and
curious minds.
The Cat Book Silvia Borando 2017-03
Synopsis coming soon.......
I gatti. Libro pop-up Federico Gerace
2010
A Bit Lost Chris Haughton 2011 Little
Owl must be more careful when he is
sleeping - uh-oh! He has fallen from
his nest, & with a bump he lands on
the ground. Where is his mummy? With
the earnest assistance of his new
friend Squirrel, Little Owl sets off
in search of her, & meets a sequence
of other animals.
PoP-Up the Book Has Three Dimensions
Missiroli Massimo 2020-05-28 Massimo
Missiroli, collector for passion,
researcher to know its origins and
history, organizer of exhibitions and
events to promote their
dissemination, teacher of workshops
and refresher courses to enhance the
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educational potential and, finally,
pop-up designer to express his
"three-dimensional vision". In this
book he tells what he has learned in
almost forty years about the animated
and three-dimensional book, to share
his passion with those who will want
to read these pages and, above all,
look at the images he has chosen. 206
pages where you will find the history
of the pop-up book, a video tutorial
to learn how to make pop-ups and many
examples to make three-dimensional
pages.
The Discovery of Tutankhamun's Tomb
(Illustrated Edition) Howard Carter
2019-12-18 Through this fascinating
story we experience the adventure,
the painstaking work, the magic, the
excitement and the awe through the
eyes of the "tomb raider" himself,
archaeologist Howard Carter. This
book tells the story of one of the
greatest archeological discoveries
ever, the discovery of the intact
tomb of the 18th Dynasty Pharaoh,
Tutankhamun (colloquially known as
"King Tut" and "the boy king"), in
November 1922.
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